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June 20, 1984 

John J. Huber, Esq., Director, 
Division of Corporation Finance, 

Securities and Exchange Commission, 
450 5th Street, N.W., 

Washington, D. C. 20549. 

Dear John: 

RECESVED 
JUN 2 Z 1984 

OFFiC~ OF THE ~EGTOH 
~ORPORAT'OON FJ~ABCE 

On behalf of the lawyers who visited you on 
June 12, I would like to thank you and your staff for taking 
the time to discuss with us areas of mutual interest relat- 
ing to European offerings not registered under the Securi- 
ties Act. I hope that you found it as useful as we did. 

As we approach the 20th anniversary of Securities 
Act Release No. 4708 (July 9, 1964:), we believe that it 
would be very helpful to both broker-dealers and lawyers to 
have the Commission issue a statement clarifying the appli- 
cability of that Releaseto offers of unregistered securi- 
ties in the United States to U.S. persons (e.g., banks and 
investment advisers) acting with investment discretion for 
persons outside the United States who are not nationals or 
residents thereof in connection with offerings of the type 
contemplated by Release No. 4708. In effect, the Commission 
would be confirming the interpretation of Section 5 of the 
Securities Act underlying the staff's no enforcement action 
position in Baer Securities Corporation (Sept. 12, 1979). 

We would hope that the interpretation would not be 
limited to offerees who are registered broker-dealers or 
investment advisers and see no need to define who is a 
foreign purchaser. The interpretation might, as the Baer 
letter does, cover acquisition and custody by the U.S. 
person for the foreign purchaser. 

If you would find it to be of assistance, we would 
be available to comment on the proposed language of such 
interpretation in order to avoid any unforeseen problems. 

Very truly yours, 

William J. Williams, Jr. 


